
REPUBLIC OF CROATIA 

The President 

Zagreb, February 27th 2014 

Zagreb University  

Faculty of Civil Engineering 

Prof. dr. sc. Ivana Banjad Pečur 

Head of materials department 

 

Respected Mrs. Banjad Pečur, 

 

I have received your request for my patronage of the international event 'Fire facade testing' that will 

take place on May 28th this year in Zagreb. 

Respecting the importance of this manifestation aiming at raising the awareness of fire prevention 

and fire risks during renovation and building phase, I have accepted to be the patron of this event, by 

which I would like to give additional stimulus to your work and show my support to all your  partners 

in creating a better and safer environment, as well as securing lives and health of people, property 

and environment. 

Subsequently, since I am not able to confirm my participation due to my presidential duties, I will use 

this opportunity to inform you that my envoy to this event will be Mrs. Tamara Obradović Mazal, 

Advisor to the President for the Economy and Sectoral Policies of the EU, and that, according to your 

request, a video recording shall be made. 

With my sincere regards, 

PRESIDENT  

OF THE REPUBLIC OF CROATIA 

Ivo Josipović 

 


